
TRIDENT/CS/2022
                                                                   January 11, 2022

The Manager
Listing Department      
National Stock Exchange of India Limited Exchange
Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051

The Manager
Listing Department            
BSE Limited                                      
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street
Mumbai – 400 001

Scrip Code:- TRIDENT Scrip Code:- 521064

 

Sub: Compliance under Regulation 39(3) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015

Dear Sir/ Madam

This is in reference to our letter dated January 4, 2022 regarding receipt of request from
Mr. Krishna Kumar Garg (Folio no – 50739, holding 10,000 shares) for getting duplicate
share certificates from the company which were reported lost by the shareholder.

In this regard, we would like to inform you that Mr. Krishna Kumar Garg has retrieved the
original share certificates on his own and has now withdrawn his request for issue of
duplicate share certificate of Trident Limited vide his communication to the Company 
dated January 10, 2022. Accordingly no duplicate share certificates shall be issued by the
Company.

This is for your information please.

Thanking you

Yours faithfully
For Trident Limited

(Ramandeep Kaur)
Company Secretary
ICSI Membership No.: F9160

11/01/2022 TL/2022/019369


		2022-01-11T17:45:27+0530
	RAMANDEEP KAUR




